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JUNE NEWSLETTER / CYLCHLYTHYR MIS MEHEFIN 2018 
 
Annwyl Gyfeillion – Dear Friends, 
 
This is the last newsletter of the ‘society’s year’, until our new programme starts in September. Our first meeting in September will 
be on Wednesday 26th September 2018, so please don’t forget to put this date in your diaries. We will have another exciting and 
varied programme lined up for the year. 
We have had a busy few weeks with various events. The Society visit to Blackwood was a superb trip, and enjoyed by all who 
attended. Thank you to our President Brian Farmer for organising such a great trip. Photos of the trip are available on the 
society’s website. In our May meeting, we enjoyed listening to the talented duo ‘Afterglow’. Rhiannon Howys and Reece Smith 
performed acoustic versions of some great songs. Our annual Summer Service at Little Baddow was a very pleasant service, 
which was well attended with some great singing. Revd Cally Hammond took the service for the last time on behalf of the Society. 
Our Annual concert at Chelmsford Cathedral was once again a huge success featuring The Aber Valley Male Voice Choir and 
supported by the talented trio Serin. This was a superb evening with a magical performance by Serin. 
Details of the next monthly meeting and other events are listed below: 
 
 

 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING & QUIZ NIGHT  
Please note that the monthly meetings are now on Wednesdays 

 Wednesday, 27th June 2018 at Chelmsford Cathedral Chapter House at 7pm for a 7.30pm start. 
In the first half of the meeting the President and Treasurer will deliver their report on the Society’s year, and the election of officers 

will be confirmed. If you are interested in becoming a committee member, where you can get involved with the running of the 
society, then please get in touch. There will be a quiz in the second half, with some special prizes for the winners! There will also 

be strawberries, cream and shortbread served by the catering committee 
                                          Raffle prizes- David Brown, Sina Williams & Gwil Williams 

 
WELSH CLASSES–The next class will be held on Monday 1th and 18th June 2018 at Radley Green Farm at 2.00pm.  
 
 
MORNING COFFEE IN THE COUNTRY on Wednesday, 13th June 2018 at 10.30am hosted by Arthur & Carys Williams. The 
address is 3 Englefields, South Street, Tillingham, Essex CM0 7AT. If you require directions please ring them on 01621 778711. 
Donation of £5 per person and a raffle prize will be much appreciated. 
 
SUMMER CELEBRATION on Saturday, 30th June 2018 at 3pm- Please come and join us for a delightful ‘Afternoon Tea’ held at 
Radley Green Farm. Tickets are £7.50 and will be sold at our next monthly event. If you enjoy baking, we would welcome any 
cake donations for this event. If you are unable to attend, then please bring any cake donations to the AGM. Raffle prizes will 
also be much appreciated. 
  
SOCIETY NEWS 

• We would like to say a special ‘Thank you’ to Arthur Williams, for all his hard work and effort involved with the 
organisation of our Annual Concert. 

• Thank you also to Brian Farmer, who has been President for this past year. We have had an enjoyable programme of 
events under his Presidency.  

• Best wishes to all members who have been unwell recently. 
 

 
Cofion Cynnes, 
Gwenno Pope 


